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Letter sent by email to Julia.mulligan@northyorkshire-pfcc.gov.uk  
 
 
 
Dear Julia, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 5th February 2020 and the offer of a two year extension to my Fixed Term 
Appointment, extending my contract to 16th August 2025. 
 
I remain committed and passionate about delivering a shared vision and direction of travel to serve the public that 
has been achieved through the collegiate working between North Yorkshire Police and the Office of the Police, 
Fire and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Given the desire to build a collaborative approach to community safety with our Fire and Rescue Service 
colleagues and wider partners to prevent harm and foster early intervention with our communities, I would 
welcome the opportunity to develop the future operating model in the longer term in order to deliver the best 
possible service.  
 
The realisation of the full benefits of Transform 2020 will take some time to embed, alongside the implementation 
and development of Enable. An extension to my current appointment would afford me the opportunity to ensure 
that this is fully integrated and plans are being developed for the future opportunities of this collaboration. 
 
I am dedicated to continuing the cultural journey of embedding a people centred, learning organisation through 
the complaints legislation and the new arrangements in place here in North Yorkshire.  
 
I have read and fully understand the terms on which this offer is made and would be delighted to accept. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Lisa Winward 
Chief Constable 
North Yorkshire Police 


